
Dear Parents, 
I cannot believe how fast this school year has flown!  Here 
we are, just 12 days away from Christmas already! The kids 
have been very excited the last couple weeks and, to be 
honest, it has been hard to accomplish a lot of learning/
work, but we ARE having a lot of fun!  Chip, our shepherd/elf has been 
traveling around our classroom, making some messes and hiding in some 
very unique places.  Last week, he was found outside waiting for St. 
Nick to fill our boots with candy!  We are working on Christmas gifts 
and crafts, singing Christmas songs, and learning about the birth of 
Jesus.   

Our Christmas concert begins at 6:00 
Tuesday evening.  Please enter in the 
downstairs doors (regular pick-up doors) no 
later than 5:50.  Those doors will open at 
5:30.  Students are asked to dress in their 
Christmas best (no jeans, please.)  The kids 
have been working very hard on their songs for the program.  I know 
they are very anxious and excited to perform! 

We will have our student Christmas party 
on Thursday afternoon from 12-2.  Our 
PTO is planning a fun afternoon with a 
movie and snacks.  Thank you to all of our 
volunteers for helping make this a special 
Christmas event for the kids!  Students 
may wear red/green/holiday clothing. 
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Along with all of our other fun events next week, 
we are celebrating a kindergarten birthday!  
Happy Birthday to Aria Joyce, who will celebrate 
her birthday next Thursday! 

 
 

A big thank you to 
John and his 
family for the 
Christmas cookie 
treat today!  The 
kids loved them! 
Thank you for 
thinking of us! 

Have a wonderful weekend and 3rd 
week of Advent! 

Ms. DeWitt  
Ms. Tammy DeWitt 
tdewitt@saintscjm.com   
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Spelling Words  
for the weeks of  

December 9-20 

and 
hand 
sand 
band 
land 

stand 
brand 


